
 

Homework- In Year One the homework expectations are that children read at 
home every night and that they practise their spellings.  
Spellings are sent home every Friday to be tested the following Friday. 

 PE in Year One is currently taught on a Monday and Wednesday. This may change 
next half term as we are due to have a PE coach in to work with our class.  
Please ensure that your child is in school in weather appropriate sportswear and 
footwear on these days.  

Miss Wickens, Mrs Fereday & Mrs 
Shirley 


